
 
From: colin.dobson  [mailto:c ]  
Sent: 03 June 2018 20:00 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: TTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Sir 
 

I wish to object to the stopping up of Princes Parade, Hythe as described in 
TTRAN/SE/S247/3254. There is no reason to relocate the road as access to the 

proposed development can be achieved by using the existing road. The proposed 
location of the road will cause significant harm to the Royal Military Canal, which has 

historical value to the local area. 
 

Regards 
 

Colin Dobson 
 




